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Happy New Year ladies & welcome to our first edition of The Wattle Newsletter for 2020. Wattle 
we talk about in this edition? Well, believe it or not I do have a few things to discuss. 
 
I hope everyone has “recovered” from the amazing Christmas Party Concert put on by Sue & her 
terrific team of performers. If you haven’t recovered, may I suggest you DO NOT visit the Medical 
Practice portrayed in the concert. There were definitely some strange things happening there!!!! 
 
Firstly, I wanted to share with you something that has made me proud to be a member of our great 
Club. As previously mentioned by President Margaret, we felt we would like to donate some funds 
to a cause that would not have administration costs. We have managed to find a remarkable 
contact. Her name is Sister Robyn McNamara & she lives in Gilgandra. She organises the “Drought 
Angels” & distributes money from donations received throughout the town. Recently she gave the 
local butcher $2,000 for meat coupons. She then distributed these coupons to residents to 
purchase meat. What an amazing concept. A win win for the town & the residents. Our Ladies Club 
donated $1,000 to this great cause. 
 
Events Coming up soon. 
 
Can you believe it’s time again for the Australia Day Mixed Carnival? 
 
It is to be held on Monday 27 January 2020. Three bowl Triples – 18 ends. Entry fee is $30. This 
includes Green Fee, Morning Tea & Lunch. Dress code is mufti with Australian Theme. 
 
Single Entry only. No cash prizes as this is not a sponsored event. Various prizes will be awarded 
depending on the number of participants.  
 
8.30am for Morning Tea. Cards called at 9.00am with games commencing at 9.10am. 
 
Let’s get out on the green & have some fun & celebrate Australia Day. 



 
 
 
 
Important Information from WBNSW 
 
Dual Registration – WBNSW have informed us that, at this stage, there have been no further 
negotiations with Bowls Australia on this topic.  WBNSW members are reminded that 
although they can belong to multiple clubs, they must nominate only one club for their 
championship events for the year or risk disqualification for themselves and their 
team.  This does not apply to pennant competitions, which are not championship events. 
 
 
Interested in a Free Tour of Government House on Friday 28 February 2020? 
Well put your name down on the list on the Notice Board before 7 February 2020. 
Once again, Di Wallace has organised another great day out for us. We will travel by train departing 
around 10.00am (more details will follow) to Central Station then catch Sydney’s new light rail 
(Tram) from Central to Circular Quay. A great chance to experience the new $2.9 Billion tram 
system. We will then have lunch (at own expense). After lunch we will take the lift to Cahill 
Expressway & it’s just a quick stroll to Government House for our 45-minute guided tour at 1.30pm. 
We will also view the magnificent gardens overlooking the Harbour. Government House is the 
official residence & office of Her Excellency the Honourable Margaret Beazley. 
 
 
 
  
 



 Below are a few pictures from our Christmas Party for you to enjoy. 
 

       
 

    
  

   
 
 
 



 
 
Jan Sexty Celebrating her 80th Birthday 
 

 
 
Roxanne Prowse also Celebrating her 80th Birthday 



Well that’s it for now. See you again soon. 
 
 
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 
As always, good health, good bowling & lots of laughs on the greens. 
 
 

Cheers, Karen     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


